
DRITEL 3G Approval by RMS NSW              13-9-2016 
 
 
 
 
Hi Leonie, 
 
After harassing a couple of people, I have been advised as per below:- 
 
“The Dritel 3G emergency phone has been accepted and will be listed as "RMS Accepted" in TS200.”	
 
Again, my apologies for the delays in responses to your issue. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sue 
		
Sue Jackson 
on behalf of  
ITS Help Desk	
Roads and Maritime Services (RMS)	
Email: itshelpdesk@rms.nsw.gov.au	
Website: www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
	
	
	
Hi Leonie, 
 
 
RMS generally only issues a numbered “Type Approval” certificate for complex safety-critical devices 
(such as traffic light controllers) – you will note from TS200 that there are not many devices in this 
category. 
 
The Dritel 3G phone will be listed in TS200 as “RMS Accepted”, and as such it will not require a 
certification certificate. 
 
Please advise your customers that the Dritel 3G phone is approved for supply to RMS and is listed in 
TS200 Ed1 Rev6 (Sep 2016) as an “Accepted” device. 
 
Publication of TS200 Ed1 Rev6 on the internet has been delayed – in the interim this email can be 
provided as proof of RMS acceptance, or ITSHelpdesk can directly endorse supply of Dritel 3G 
phones via email as required. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Smith 
 
(for ITSHelpdesk) 
	
	


